Resolution No. 2019-_2
Vermillion County Board of Commissioners

A Resolution Regarding Vermillion County Government Closures

Whereas it has come to the attention of the Board of Commissioners of Vermillion
County that there exists a needs for a resolution regarding Vermillion County Government
closures, and the Board of Commissioners of Vermillion County resolves as follows:

Vermillion County Government may close for the following reasons:

For FEMA qualification purposes (if a disaster is declared)
Proof of closure for business purposes
Payroll purposes

The Vermillion County Courthouse was closed on:

January 25, 2019 due to a town-wide water issue

All Vermillion County Government Offices and Departments except the Highway Garages and

Office and the Sheriff’s Office/Jail were closed on:

January 30, 2019 due to weather

January 31, 2019 due to weather
Passed and adopted this 5" day of February, 2019.
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